SIS Info for AAG Meeting
April 7, 2009
9:30 a.m.
1. REMINDER: 200901 CHANGE TO NORMAL CLASS SCHEDULE 
Tuesday, April 14, 2009 - is a Friday 
2. REMINDER - GRADUATE QUERIES USING MINERVA STUDENT DWH

If you use the Student Data Warehouse on Minerva to generate simple reports on graduate statistics:  What type of report do you usually require?  Are there other fields that you would like to see available?   Respond to kim.reany@mcgill.ca
3. REMINDER: DEADLINE FOR WINTER 200901 GRADUATION APPROVALS 

The deadline for submission of graduation recommendations is Friday, May 8.
4. FINAL ENROLMENT FIGURES FOR AGSEM (200901) 
A report of 200901 statistics was generated yesterday.  The information will be separated and sent to you later today or tomorrow.

5. GRADUATE PROGRAM REGISTRATION REPORT – SZRFPRES  

A departmental copy of SZRFPRES will be sent to you as soon as possible.  


6. 17 CREDIT REGISTRATION LIMIT - New credit limit of 17 credits on Minerva.

Please note that the maximum of 17 credits per term for newly admitted students, and students whose standing is Satisfactory or Interim Satisfactory, will now be enforced at registration on Minerva.  More information about eligibility and procedures to request permission to take more than 17 credits is available for BA students at http://www.mcgill.ca/oasis/general/load/ and for B Sc and BA & Sc students at www.mcgill.ca/science/sousa . Students in Arts with a CGPA of 3.5 or higher and who wish to take more than 17 credits per term should contact OASIS, Dawson Hall 

7. WAITLISTING COURSES FOR 2009-2010

The original opening date for Fall/Winter Wait List was announced as June 15.  Please note that a decision was made to open Wait List as of today, April 7.  I have copied below information that was circulated yesterday by Sharon Bezeau

The Faculty of Arts recently approved a modification to the Arts Course Load Policy, which is now in effect for 2009-2010 course registration: only students with a CGPA of 3.5 or better are allowed to register for more than 17 credits per term (please see below).  Because of the new course load restriction, the Faculty would like to encourage departments to use course waitlisting where possible, and as of April 7, 2009 to facilitate registration for our currently registered students.  
 

Once you activate the waitlist for any of your courses, Enrolment Services will send out appropriate email messages the same evening to students registered on activated waitlists.   

 

Enrolment Services will be sending reminders to departments about waitlist functionality some time this week.

Dear Arts Student,

This is to inform you of modifications to the Arts COURSE LOAD policy, which will take effect immediately:

The maximum of 17 credits per term for newly admitted students, and students whose standing is Satisfactory or Interim Satisfactory, will now be enforced at registration. 
Students whose most recent CGPA is 3.5 or better will be permitted a maximum of 19 credits per term.  Such students who wish to register for more than 17 credits per term must apply at the Arts OASIS counter, Dawson Hall, Room 110.  
Students whose most recent CGPA is below 3.5, but who believe that extenuating circumstances warrant a request for registering for more than 17 credits per term, must request permission at the Arts OASIS counter, Dawson Hall, Room 110.  The request will be evaluated by the Associate Dean (Student Affairs).  
Students whose most recent standing is Probationary or Interim Probationary can only register for a maximum of 14 credits per term. 

Sincerely,

Arts OASIS
8. SEMINAR ROOMS USED BY ARTS

A revised version of the excel spreadsheet has been posted: http://www.mcgill.ca/aag/handouts/  (see February handouts).  Comments can be directed to Karin Bourgeois.
